
<html><head></head><body style="overflow-wrap: break-word; -webkit-nbsp-mode: space; line-break:
after-white-space;">Hello, I am writing today to show my support of SB 2137. I am asking you to please recommend a
due pass on this. As a landowner I support supplemental feeding and feel it is our right to do so if we choose. Thank
you&nbsp;</body></html>


